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The House Committee on Oversight and Government Reform – chaired by
Rep. Darrell Issa, R-Calif. – released a staff report accusing this NLRB of the
obvious…pro-union bias.

The report covered all of the greatest hits including the NLRB's case against
Boeing, the Specialty Healthcare decision regarding “microunions,” quickie
election and posting rules, as well as the recess appointments. Amongst
other adjectives, the report describes NLRB officials as “gleeful” following the
pro-labor resolution of the Boeing matter.

While this report is not groundbreaking, we will watch closely to see if this
report gains exposure in this news cycle.

The full report can be found here.
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